
Monday 13th January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you for paying the deposit payment of £30 for the residential to Ingestre Hall on 1st - 
3rd April 2020. 
 
The total cost of the residential is £166. Therefore, this is a polite reminder that the next 
instalment needs to be paid via Parent Pay by Friday 31st January. This is an amount 
of £70. 
 
There will also be a final instalment due by Monday 2nd March 2020 and this will be an 
amount of £66. 
 
We will be sending out more details regarding the residential after this date. 
 
If you would prefer to pay the full amount up front, this option is available on Parent Pay. 
There is also the option to pay in smaller instalments to help you spread the cost across the 
month. However, if choosing to pay in this way, we still ask that you meet the deadlines and 
amount above – another £70 by 31/1/20 and £66 by 2/3/2020. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs Giles, Miss Gieron and Miss Keogh 
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